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Principal’s Report

Dear Tootgarook Families,

Staff Training Days for 2021

To assist your forward planning for next year, please note the following 2021 staff training
days that will be endorsed at School Council:

Wednesday 27" and Thursday 28" January

(The school year will begin on Friday 29th January for all year levels)
2. Tuesday 9th March

3. Monday 1st November.

\J Specialist Programs in 2021

Next year we will proceed with a comprehensive suite of Specialist programs to complement
our regular classroom provision. All students from Foundation to Year 6 will undertake an hour of Physical Education,
Music, Art and STEM.

We are therefore very pleased to confirm that under this carefully planned specialist structure, all students will participate
in four hours of specialist classes each week beyond their home classrooms in 2021.

December Student Reports

Our hard working teachers have been very busy over the last several weeks rebuilding achievement data sets for each
student in preparation for end of year student reports. Whilst these upcoming reports won’t provide achievement data/
commentary across all curriculum areas due the periods of remote learning this year, progression points will be re-
established to show progress in the key areas of literacy and numeracy. Student reports will be available on Compass
after 4.00pm on Wednesday 16" December. We urge all families who are leaving the school at the end of the year to
download these reports whilst access to our Compass platform is still available.

Wayne Whitworth
Principal

Tootgarook
Primary
School

Vision: Achieving personal excellence, empowering students in a supportive community.§/
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Sun Smart Policy, please note that all students
will now need a broad-brimmed hat in order to be
able to play in the playgrounds during Term 4 as
UV levels begin to rise. Please see the website
for the daily UV reading. https://
www.tootps.vic.education.vic.gov.au.

Booklist are now closed for ordering. You will need to supply these items yourself on the 1st day of school
for 2021.

‘
Rhiannon Finn begun an iTime project in Term 1 to help injured koalas after the bushfires at the be-
ginning of this year.

She has made koala keyrings with the help of her mum Andrea and other students Grace Bavage,
Andrew Holliss, Bayley John and Angus Livesly. They are being

sold at the front office for $2 each and the proceeds will go to help

koalas in areas most affected around Australia.

If you would like to help support this student led project
please come and purchase one tomorrow or next week.

Thank you, Miss Hone’
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Dear School Community,

Holiday Season Store Closures

We would like to inform you of our upcoming holiday period closures, as we come to the end
of 2020!

The last trading day for your local Beleza store will be Friday the 18" of December. Please
note that the store will be closing at 2pm that day.

All of our retail stores will be closed from Saturday the 19™ of December to Friday 1% of
January. We'll reopen our stores on Saturday the 2™ of January, to allow plenty of time to

prepare for the upcoming school year.

Please note that our warehouse will be closed during this period as well. As a result, we will
not be processing online orders during the holiday period.

From the team at Beleza, we'd like to congratulate all students and families for reaching the
end of what has been an extremely unusual year for schools! We hope that you all have a safe
and enjoyable holiday, and look forward to seeing you in January as we prepare for 2021!

All the best,

Beleza School Uniforms

Hot Shots
Junior & Adult Coaching
Private Lessons

Squads
Cardio Tennis
Holiday Clinics

Tournaments & Leagues
Restringing




To book, visit:
www.campaustralia.com.au
or call 1300 105 343

Before School Care
Expressions of Interest

At Camp Awustralia, we know that the time spent at OSHC is a time for
possibilities. Every session is guided by the childrens interests and

reflects their dreams and imagination with opportunity and space to explore
their own interests — whether that be sports, craft, construction, or cooking.

This year we have had many families express interest in the possibility of us
running a Before School Care Program in conjunction with our
aftemoon program. To understand how we can best support you and your
family, please complete the below survey, itll take only a moment to

complete, but will provide us with valuable information as to the needs of the
school community.

Owr Before School Care programs provides convenience for families and
helps to prepare students for the day ahead. A healthy breakfast is offered
every morning, with fruit, cereals and the occasional special item (pancakes,
for example) to ensure children have the energy and nutrition needed for their
busy day.

Tootgarook Primary School - Before School Care

Expression of Interest

Take this survey powered by surveymonkey.com. Creste your own surveys for free.

We look forward to seeing you and your family soon!

Laura and Emma,
Camp Australia — Tootgarook OSHC

To find out more about our Camp Australia OS5HC service please wvisit our website
at www.campaustralia.com.au or call our friiendly Customer Care Team on 1300 105 343. The
team are available between Gam-Bpm Tdays a week (except National holidays)




